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13/10/2019  14:47:462019/5122/T OBJ Kevin Gude I object to the proposed plan.  The photograph accompanying the application is misrepresentative, in that it 

appears to show the area to the east of the tree to be felled, not the tree itself and is viewed from a single 

adjacent property.  The tree that appears to be the subject of the application is a considerably larger, maturing 

specimen than that shown in the photograph. No justification has been provided in the application for its 

removal, either in the context of the surrounding grounds¿ current undeveloped state or after its proposed / 

postponed redevelopment.  Until both of these have been provided and considered, there is no sound basis on 

which to agree to grant the permission being sought.
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